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If you think a child maybe the victim of abuse or neglect, contact 01522 782111. Lincolnshire’s Children’s Services Customer Service Centre to 
reporting concern.                   It’s everyone’s responsibility. 

 

Week 2 of Lockdown 
Collectively we are working together 

for the health and wellbeing of 
ourselves and others in our country. 

We may all be experiencing 
challenging times, difficult moments, 

feelings and thoughts. 
 

To us at Frances Olive Anderson, this 
is all in the realms of being human in 

a crisis. Even though we are apart 
from the people we love, we are 

together in our aim to overcome the 
Coronavirus. Reach out if you need 

to, we believe people will reach back. 
 

School is still open over Easter for 
those children of Critical Workers, 

who due to e.g.shift patterns or 
deployment need help during this 
time. We are also there for any 

children who are classed as 
vulnerable. Please contact Mrs 

Woolley or Mrs Kirby via email over 
the next 2 weeks if your situation 

means you require child care as you 
meet the criteria given by the 

government. 
 

There will not be any work set for the 
Easter period as we are sure you all 

need a proper rest and we do not 
want anyone feeling under pressure 
to complete work with their children.  

It will also give our teachers a chance 
to rest, reflect and prepare for next 
term’s home learning and support 

they will be giving to your 
children,should we still be faced by 

the current situation. 
 

Any emails as stated above, should 
be directed to Mrs Woolley of Mrs 

Kirby rather than class teachers over 
the Easter break – we thank you for 

your co-operation with this. 
sarah.woolley@olive-
anderson.lincs.sch.uk 

 
carol.kirby@olive-anderson.lincs.sch.uk 

Thank you 
 

Thank you all for your continued 
support and positivity through such 

unprecedented times.  
 

Here is some of the work the children 
have been doing. 

 

 
 
Alex’s Rainbow – Yr 1 
 

 
 
Ernie’s clock – Yr 1 
 

 
 
Felicity’s Thankful poster – Yr 3 
 

 
 

 
Castle Project – Yr 2 

 
Castle Project -  2 
 
******************************************* 

Tully Cup winners this week. 
 

KS2 – Martha K Yr 6 
I am thankful for my family, I am 

thankful for having technology so I 
can stay in touch with others, I am 
thankful for the NHS, I am thankful 

for all the  scientists who are 
finding a cure for Covid-19, I am 

thankful for supermarket workers, I 
am thankful for a roof over my 

head, I am thankful for safe water 
to drink, I am thankful for clean air, 
I am thankful for modern medicine 

and I am thankful to be alive. 
 

KS1 – Kayti T Yr 2 
 

 
Remember your EVERGREEN treat 

for a Friday too! 
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